
On March 7th 2015, in Eldoret at the Noble Hotel, the Wound Care Society of Kenya under 

the auspices of Kenya Society of Plastic Reconstructive and Aesthetics Surgery and 

University of Nairobi Department of PRA, the 3rd annual care conference was held in 

conjunction with the doctors at Moi Teaching and Referral Hospital. 

One of the aims of the meeting was to address improper wound management often leading to 

wounds converting to chronic wounds, an enigma to treat.  This is in line with the objective 

of the Wound Care Society of improving care for patients with wounds. 

Department was represented by Prof. S. Khainga, Dr. F. Nangoe and Dr. Wanjiru 

Karanja.  Our students who made presentations included Dr. Biribwa amongst others.  Also 

in attendance were doctors and nurses from different hospitals in the country Include the 

hosts from Eldoret . 

The conference was sponsored by GSK (Glaxo Smith Klein) and Haileys Kenya 

The conference was resoundingly successful and the participants expressed gratitude and 

gave feed back to that effect . 

 

http://www.gsk.com/

